Public Hearing Notice

The City Council of the City of Cisco, Texas, will hold a Public Hearing on the Fiscal Year
2025-2026 Proposed Budget on August 25, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers located
at 506 Conrad Hilton Blvd., Cisco, TX 76437. The meeting will be held for the purpose of
receiving community input on the budget. The proposed budget can be found on the city’s
website: https://www.cityofcisco.com/home.html OR a printed copy will be provided by request
at the office of the City Secretary in City Hall located at 500 Conrad Hilton Blvd. All interested
citizens are encouraged to attend this public meeting and express their views. This budget will
raise more property taxes than last year’s budget by $80,616.00 or 5.96%, and of that amount,
$10,833.13 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.
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